
 

General Election 
November 3, 2020 

City of Plainfield, New Jersey 
 

 
Dear Plainfield Residents,  
 
The following Plainfield Polling Locations will be open on Election Day from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Please 
see below to determine if your polling location has changed.  
 

Plainfield Polling Locations: 
 

Emerson School – Wards 1, Districts 1,6,7,8 
 

Barlow School – Ward 1, Districts 2,3,4,5 
 

Evergreen School – Ward 2, Districts 1,2,4,5,6, 
 

Maxson School – Ward 2, District 3,7,8,9,10,11 
 

Plainfield High School – Ward 3, Districts 1,2,3,4,5 
 

Cedar Brook School – Ward 3, Districts 6,7,8,9,10 
 

Clinton School - Ward 4, Districts 1,2,3,4, 
 

 
Additionally please be reminded that all Vote by mail ballots must be postmarked by November 3, 2020. 
Voters can return vote by mail ballots to the secured drop box located at the rear of City Hall or at any 
polling location. Voters who chose to vote at their polling places will only be permitted to vote by way of 
provisional paper ballot to vote.  In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order, only voters with 
disabilities may vote on an ADA-accessible voting machine. For further information please contact the 
Union County Board of Elections at (908) 527-4123 or the Plainfield City Clerk’s office at (908) 753-3222.  
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp 
Mayor 
 

 
 

 

CITY OF PLAINFIELD 
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
CITY HALL 

515 WATCHUNG AVENUE 
PLAINFIELD, NEW JERSEY 07060 

(908) 753-3310 (OFFICE) 
(908) 753-3634 (FAX) 

Email: adrian.mapp@plainfieldnj.gov 

 

     

 

 

 

 
 

Adrian O. Mapp 
Mayor 
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